
  Public Calendar

March 2018

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

4

Sun AM Bible Study
10:00am - 10:40am

Sun AM Worship
10:50am - 12:00pm

Sun PM Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

5

#MeetMeInMatthew
6:00pm - 7:00pm
You'll find us most
Mondays at Dunkin'
Donuts in Athens.
Contact Nick Woods
to confirm meeting
date and time at
256-434-1505 or Jenn
ingsChapelChurch@g
mail.com

6 7

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

8 9 10

Journey Through
The Bible Series
10:00am - 11:30am
"A simple guide to the
greatest story ever
told" Learn where the
Bible came from and
who wrote it, key Bible
stories, how
Christianity came from
Judaism, how to find
Bible passages and
study the Bible, and
how to teach children
Bible stories.

11

Sun AM Bible Study
10:00am - 10:40am

Sun AM Worship
10:50am - 12:00pm

Sun PM Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

12

#MeetMeInMatthew
6:00pm - 7:00pm
You'll find us most
Mondays at Dunkin'
Donuts in Athens.
Contact Nick Woods
to confirm meeting
date and time at
256-434-1505 or Jenn
ingsChapelChurch@g
mail.com

13 14

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

15 16 17

Journey Through
The Bible Series
10:00am - 11:30am
"A simple guide to the
greatest story ever
told" Learn where the
Bible came from and
who wrote it, key Bible
stories, how
Christianity came from
Judaism, how to find
Bible passages and
study the Bible, and
how to teach children
Bible stories.

18

Sun AM Bible Study
10:00am - 10:40am

Sun AM Worship
10:50am - 12:00pm

Sun PM Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

19

#MeetMeInMatthew
6:00pm - 7:00pm
You'll find us most
Mondays at Dunkin'
Donuts in Athens.
Contact Nick Woods
to confirm meeting
date and time at
256-434-1505 or Jenn
ingsChapelChurch@g
mail.com

20 21

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

22 23 24

Journey Through
The Bible Series
10:00am - 11:30am
"A simple guide to the
greatest story ever
told" Learn where the
Bible came from and
who wrote it, key Bible
stories, how
Christianity came from
Judaism, how to find
Bible passages and
study the Bible, and
how to teach children
Bible stories.

25

Sun AM Bible Study
10:00am - 10:40am

Sun AM Worship
10:50am - 12:00pm

26

#MeetMeInMatthew
6:00pm - 7:00pm
You'll find us most
Mondays at Dunkin'
Donuts in Athens.
Contact Nick Woods
to confirm meeting

27 28

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

29 30 31

Journey Through
The Bible Series
10:00am - 11:30am
"A simple guide to the
greatest story ever
told" Learn where the
Bible came from and
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Sun PM Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

date and time at
256-434-1505 or Jenn
ingsChapelChurch@g
mail.com

who wrote it, key Bible
stories, how
Christianity came from
Judaism, how to find
Bible passages and
study the Bible, and
how to teach children
Bible stories.

Category Key
Gospel Meetings

Special Studies

Worship Assemblies
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